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From: Kenya Calder  
Sent: Tuesday, 21 June 2022 1:02 PM
To: Charlotte Scotchbrook 
Cc: Fraser Doake
Subject: RE: ECan: CRC223908 CRC223909 and SDC: RC225180 - Approval to SDC for solar farm
application around C59 (Ovens and Midden)
 
Kia ora Charlotte,
 
My colleague Fraser was just discussing your email to him, and I was reminded I hadn’t
yet got to responding to this, apologies for the delay.
 
From our perspective we do not think that there are outstanding concerns requiring
further engagement with manawhenua as we did consider the proposal holistically
rather than only in relation to the CRC consents sought. However I do understand that
in processing the consents required under the district plan, you need to ensure that the
details relating to the wāhi taonga site are clear in order to impose conditions.
 
I think the most pragmatic way to go about this would be for you to request further
information from the applicant regarding the status of fencing and their proposed
setback and use that in conjunction with our TWAS assessment to define appropriate
conditions.
 
If you feel you need to engage our services for more specific input on the land use
consent, we can prepare a quote. But I am not of the view that this would be of value to
manawhenua or provide much substance beyond what has already been stated in the
TWAS.

 
We feel it is appropriate that all of the recommendations we made via the TWAS
influence your conditions or advice notes on the land use consent.
 
I hope this answers your questions, feel free to give me a call if you require further
clarification.
 
Ngā mihi, 
Kenya
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